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Cauliflower Cards 

Your child has brought home their snowman design for the 
Cauliflower Cards. If you wish to order 

their  design on any of the available   
products please follow the instructions on 
the order form and then return both the 
design and order form back to school by 

FRIDAY 22ND SEPTEMBER.  
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For your homework I would 
like you to make sure that 

you have read your reading 
book to a grown up at home. 

Grown up’s remember to 
write in the Reading Record 
when your child reads to 

you at home.  

Lunchtime & Snack Times 

From next week we will start having lunch in school.          
Remember you can book your school meals on Parent Pay up 
to the October half term (these are FREE meals so you won’t 

be charged). It would be great to see everyone having a school     
dinner. If, however, you are bring a packed lunch it MUST be 

a healthy one. We do NOT allow 
chocolate, sweets or fizzy drinks as 

part of a packed lunch. 

If you would like your child to have 
toast at snack time this needs to be 
booked on Parent Pay by Sunday 

night at the very latest. 

Well we have had another busy and very lovely week at school 
again. We have had a go at telling the story of ‘Mr. Wiggle & Mr. 

Waggle’ using a story map, and we have also started our brand new 
RE topic of ‘Ourselves’ and thinking about how important our names 

are. In RSHE we have also been discovering the story of how God 
created the world. We have become really good at retelling this   

story too. 

Next week we will be starting full-time school. The days can seem 
quite full on at first for the children so an early 

Sunday night this weekend is recommended. 

If you need to make any changes to any phone 
numbers, addresses or who is able to collect your 
child from school, please email the school office. 
We are unable to send children home with people 

who are not named on the collection list. 

Parent’s Phonics Meeting 

Don’t forget that it is our Parents Phonics 
Meeting on Wednesday morning at 9am. It 
would be beneficial for everybody who can 
to attend as we will be going through our 
phonics scheme, demonstrating a   lesson 
and also answering questions and giving 
tips and support on how you can support 

your child’s phonics learning at home. 
There will also be tea and coffee available 

during the session.  

You can book your place by 
following this link https://

www.picktime.com/73705f4c-

d143-48da-871b-eddef7355c7b  

and clicking on Phonics & Early 

Reading Parent’s Meeting.     

Alternatively message me and let 

me know via Dojo. 

Star of Star of Star of 
the Weekthe Weekthe Week 

for being a super 
friend to others. 

   Well Done! 
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Story Time 
With Jesus 

14th September 2023 

In this week’s Story Time With Jesus we hear about when   
God made the world. This links to our RSHE work this 
week. You can watch the video by following this link 

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MAYULgEElpg 

After watching the video spend some time chatting about 
the story. If you wish you could draw a picture of Jesus 

and the children. 

(if the above link doesn’t work when typing please visit our Class Dojo 
page. I shall post a link for this video in my end of week message) 


